
Written Report from Hampshire County Councillor Rob Humby. 

Dear Councillors 
 
I hope you won't mind my sending you only a brief report this time around.   With the election only 
being held on the 4th, it has been rather hectic as I am sure you can appreciate. 
 
Primarily, I simply wanted to thank all of you for the wonderful support I always receive as your local 
councillor.    
 
Whether we vote the same way at election time or not, I always feel as though we are truly pulling 
together for the benefit of our community.    
I look forward to continuing to work closely together with all of you in the years ahead. 
 
Our area is facing unprecedented challenges as record numbers of homes are built in the south 
east.  Our roads, schools and infrastructure will all need to be improved and maintained.  We will 
also need to tackle the innumerable local issues which arise in or communities every day. 
 
I will continue to work hard to tackle this issues for as long as I am your local councillor.  Working 
together, we can ensure our area remains a fantastic place to live and work. 
 
Look forward to speaking with you all soon. 
 
Rob Humby  
 
 


